
From: seasonalrateclass
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Tuesday, March 16, 2021 6:04:51 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, March 5, 2021 2:06 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Miriam Anne Cooper

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Upon reading the notice from Hydro One, under the OEB file #EB-2020-0246, I understand I will be moved to a
residential low density (R2) class. Even though with no hydro during the winter months (seasonal) I still pay the for
delivery to the pole for the entire year at the cottage. If I understand the chart sent with the notice, because I am
seasonal, and class 50kWh, it looks like a 100% increase in rates. Please explain why it is unfair to turn off the
hydro during the winter months?




